12-27-16
To whom it may concern.
I am the owner of the home located at 1728 Washington Ave.

| have applied for a demolishing permit to remove the Barn and chicken coups. The barn will be

repurposed at another site.
Per the application condition | am notifying all Abutting property owners.

Sincerely YOUurs

Scoftt leertv

President of Bedrock Holdings LLC



